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UETCTM Picnic Canceled 
The picnic scheduled for Tuesday, May 8, has been canceled. Only five people expressed an 
interest by the May 1 deadline. Perhaps next year will be better. 
 
The executive board will meet some time in the next few months and determine a meeting 
schedule for the 2007-08 school year.  
 
 
Tennessee Mathematics Teachers Association Annual Meeting 
September 21-22, 2007, Bearden High School, Knoxville 
 
Since the meeting is so close to home, why not plan to attend? If you can’t go both days, it 
would still be worthwhile for the two-hour drive to Knoxville to attend Friday evening or 
Saturday morning/early afternoon. Check the TMTA website (http://www.tmta.info) for 
membership information, and, a little later, for conference information. 
 
Speaker proposals were due May 1, but it’s possible there might be a few slots still open. 
Look in the previous edition of UETCTM News or look on our website at 
http://www.etsu.edu/math/uetctm/TMTASpeakerForm2007.doc for a copy of the proposal 
form. Check with Libby Burney, burneye@k12tn.net, to see if there is still a need for more 
proposals. 
 
If you have information you would like placed in the next newsletter, please e-mail it 
to Daryl Stephens at stephen@etsu.edu.   
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